
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, JULY 21, 2022 
ITEM #9B5 ISBE RESOLUTION CLASSIFIED SALARIES 

*************************************************************** 
 As we all know there is a major labor shortage that has had a tremendous impact 
on the school district, and we are having a very difficult time competing with 
salaries offered in the private sector to recruit and retain employees. The Twin 
Falls School District is sponsoring an ISBA resolution to be considered at the annual 
ISBA convention in November. I am recommending that KSD co-sponsor this 
resolution with the TFSD.  
 
 


